LEGACY SCHOOL Yagos

GLS/C/988 -25 CIRCULAR 4 March 2025
Parent Teacher Meet-Grades 1 & 2

Dear Parents,

As we approach the end of the academic year, we invite you to attend the Virtual Parent-Teacher
Meeting on 10" / 11" March 2025. This meeting will provide an opportunity to discuss your child’s
progress, achievements, and areas for further growth. The class teacher will be sharing the specific
date and time of your scheduled meeting via email.

We are also pleased to inform you that the Term 3 report cards for grades 1 & 2 are published today.
Kindly log in to the parent portal to view the child’s report.

Important Notice: All outstanding dues for the academic year 2024-2025 must be cleared by 10"
March 2025, to avoid any inconvenience. As stated in the KHDA Parent-School Contract, parents must
clear all outstanding tuition and transport fees for their child on or before 10" March 2025, to ensure
the child can continue to avail all privileges at school without interruption and the child’s promotion to
the next class is not impacted.

Students with outstanding fees will not be included in the class list for the new academic year 2025-
2026, as the school cannot re-enroll them if previous academic year’s fees remain unpaid. The school
reserves the right to withhold the concerned student’s progress report and refer the case to KHDA.

If you wish to meet the teacher in person, you may do so by scheduling a prior appointment. Kindly
contact the class teacher to arrange a suitable time. We appreciate your cooperation and look forward
to your participation in the final virtual open house of the year.

We thank each one of you for your continued support.

Warm regards,
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